
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

Hi Mike, 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Klassen, Mike" <Mike.Klassen@vancouver.ca> 
6/27/2023 8:07:25 AM 
RE: Plaza cleaning grant 

We can confirm that the street cleaning grant will support the cleaning within all plazas in the street right of way 
managed by Engineering Services, including temporary plazas installed during the pandemic. This grant will add to the 
cleaning within 26 plazas, plus the new plazas that wi ll be implemented this year either permanently (Blood Alley 
Square) or our new pilot plazas. 

I hope the above clarification is helpful. 

Best, 
Paul 

From: Klassen, Mike <Mike.Klassen@vancouver.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 7:10 AM 
To: Mochrie, Paul <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
Cc: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Subject: Plaza cleaning grant 

Hi Paul. I have one question regarding the cleaning grant up for approval in council today, so I thought I'd ask 
over email rather than pull the repo1i in council. Is there a list of the plazas where Mission Possible's cleaning 
services will apply, or should we assume all the plazas created in recent years through street closmes, etc? 

Thank you. 

Mike Klassen he/him 
Councillor - City of Vancouver 
453 W. 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5Y 1V4 
e: Mike.Klassen@vancouver.ca 
m: 604-363-9222 
https:/ /about.me/mikeklassen 

Assistant 
Sarah Basi 
e: Sarah.Basi@vancouver.ca 
t: 604-871-6712 




